Item C-05 1 of 1



MEMORANDUM

TO:

Chair Weber and Members of the Zoning and Platting Commission

FROM:

Jerry Rusthoven,, Planning and Zoning Department

DATE:

June 7, 2016

SUBJECT:

Item 5 The Grove at Shoal Creek

Staff is requesting a postponement of this item to your June 21, 2016 meeting. The transportation review staff of both the Development Services Department and the Austin Transportation Department are still reviewing several aspects of the proposal.

If you have any questions please call Jerry Rusthoven at 974-3207.

Cc Sh

Sherri Sirwaitis, P&Z Andrew Rivera, P&Z

Greg Guernsey, P&Z